March 31, 2014

A work session meeting of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Arthur, IL, was held on Monday, March 31, 2014, in the Village Board Room. Village President Matt Bernius called the meeting to order at 6:00pm. Roll call was answered by Trustees Terry Clark, Karen Good, Larry Miller, and James Aikman. Trustee JD Kuhns was absent. Trustee Dave Tiffan arrived after roll call.

President Bernius stated the employees have completed their portion of their evaluations; the Committee chairmen need to finish the evaluations.

There was discussion about the TIF filing with the counties.

Each line of the budget was reviewed and discussed. The Water and Sewer portion of the budget will be discussed immediately before the next regular meeting.

Adjourn

President Bernius adjourned the meeting at 8:04pm.

PPROVED Y

5

TEST Jennife

DATE (Joseph 7, 2014